Bujarat Medical Council

No.GMCI3/ 255D | o of 2022

Tele-Fax: 079-22680534
E.mail: mail@gmcgqujarat.org

PUBLIC NOTICE

18T Floor, Old Nursing College
Building, Nr. M. P. Shah Cancer
Hospital, Civil Hospital Campus,
Asarwa, AHMEDABAD-380016.

Date: 01-07-2022

Subject: email addresses for communication with GMC-reg.

All State Medical Councils/Colleges/Institutes/RMPs and other concerned are requested

to send their email communication to GMC only through the email addresses indicated

below, for the matters indicated against each, to avoid any confusion and ensure timely

and appropriate action on the related matters.
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All matters related to Complaints against
the Medical Practitioner, Circulars,
Notification, SMC/NMC/Other Meetings
related intimation etc. and other important
communication.

mail@agmecguijarat.org

All types of matter related to verification of
Registration and/or Confirmation of the
Registration, Good standing Certificate/
NOC of the GMC or other State Medical
Council.

noc-confirmation@agmcgujarat.org

All matters related to Accounts, refunds
inquiries etc.

accounts@amcgujarat.org

All matters related to CME conference/
workshop etc.

cme@gmcgujarat.org

All matters related to Registrations of
Provisional, Permanent, Additional, Foreign
Medical Graduates, CPS, Change Request
and other inquiry.

fmgaverification@gmcgujarat.org

It may be noted that the communications not sent through the email addresses specified

above and sent to any other e-mail addresses, such emails communications would not be

. responded to or acted upon. This arrangement comes into with immediate effect and shall

be strictly implemented after 10t July, 2022.
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